
Mr. Bttlph Scott ?surch 2, 1966
Pq$ttyAttorney Oeneml

Dapttrttnsnt of justice'
State Office Building

San Fraaoioeo, California

Point ftoyas national Seashore aad Iteguistion of Jobnson Oyster Company

Attached is a copy of a letter recently received from L. ?• Araborgsr,

Park Sapirtatmiatnt of Point Reyes national seashore, requesting

information relating to regulation of the Johnson Oyster Corapeny by

toe Bark Service.

X% is our understanding, earlier oat forth in our letter or October 28,

1965, (copy enclosed) to Jtohnaoa Oyster Co., that the lav transferring
tto» BvAQBTgsd lands to thft Vsdaxol Oofwaasnt specifically reserved the

fishing rights to the Btato.

Us flTV*Vrtf ft draft of a suggested latter to Mr* Arnberger for your

eoniflSttts snd approval*
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